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NEWS FROM EAHIL SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS

It will be a busy summer for the vetlibs in our Special Interest Group (SIG). First there will be the 9th ICAHIS
(International Conference of Animal Health Information Specialists) in Budapest. The time for the conference
will be June 14-17, 2018. This is a conference for all interested in any aspect of our subject area and the
conference is hosted by the excellent Ferenc Hutÿra Library, Museum and Archives  - University of Veterinary
Medicine which also had this conference in 2003.  

Esther Carrigan from Texas A&M has been chair of the International Programme Committee and we know
it will be an open and welcoming intellectual environment in Budapest with discussions and sharing with
colleagues. 

Then of course we have the EAHIL conference in Cardiff, and the EVLG will have their bi-annual assembly
on Thursday, 13th of July. 

We have to elect a new Board, so if you have any proposals (including yourself) please contact me. 

Hopefully the EVLG will manage also to get some evenings together during the conference!
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Fig. 1. In Dublin, as always, the vetlibbers work hard, supervised by Michael Collins in the window. 




